
 

 

DFFA REPORT 2016-17 

“True India resides in its villages” 

True to Charan Singh’s insight, on 20 February 2017, DFFA organized a village visit for Travel 

& Tourism students to Appaswamy Thanda in Bagepalli Taluk, Chikkaballapura District, for 

MULTI CROP WORKSHOP WITH FARMERS. This was very helpful for the students and 

farmers to comprehend multi-crop cultivation and gain practical.  This initiative led students to 

experience rural life. As many Europeans visit India and learn farming activities, it is essential for 

our tourism students to have hands-on experience in this sector. Villagers actively participated in 

the activities and awareness sessions on girl child education conducted by our students.  

During the year interns from Netherland visited our college and had a healthy discussion with our 

DFFA student representatives.  They understood Indian culture, our farmers, and our agricultural 

practices with the help of DFFA. It turned out to be a vibrant initiative as thoughts and practices 

were exchanged among the students. 

DFFA in association with CSE introduced students to backyard gardening, terrace gardening, and 

various farming related initiatives. They were taught to use it for the greater good. Students have 

also been mentoring various farmers on the latest techniques available. In short, DFFA has 

provided students with an opportunity to apply what they have learnt theoretically.  
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